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The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Warsaw presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Poland and has the honour to inform that
Qerbian Air Carrier "Air Serbia" has join the activity of the Government of the Republic of
Serbia transporting the humanitarian aid from the countries from where it has direct flights.
Since, the regular direct flight of "Air Serbia" to the Republic of Poland (line Belgrade-
Warsaw) will be established from May, 20" this year, Embassy would like to ask the
distinguish Ministry to instruct the relevant institutions in the Republic of Poland to allow
the priority treatment for the shipping of humanitarian aid for the Republic of Serbia by

"Air Serbia" as well to free the shipments of humanitarian aid of costs for the handling
agent at the Warsaw Chopin Airport (x-ray control of goods to be shipped to the airplane).

The Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Warsaw avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Poland the assurances of its
highest consideration.

Warsaw, May 26", 2014
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